## PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD Canvass Minutes

P.O. Box J Farmville, Virginia 23901

## June 14, 2018

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Dr. Martin and seconded by Mrs. Lynette Wright, General Registrar. This meeting was held in the Registrar's Office and we began our Canvass at 8:30 A.M on June 13, 2018 Present were Dr. Sam Martin, Chairman; Charles Puckett, Vice Chairman; Gwen Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary; Lynette Wright, General Registrar; Katelyn and Tina Aubin. There was no one present from the community during the canvass.

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Sam Martin, Chairman. We began with no Provisional Votes received. Totals called in the night of the Primary were confirmed as received by each precinct during the canvass.

The EB Members proceeded to review the paperwork from each location and all paper work was accurate and accounted for.

Each precinct called in their results at the end of the night on June 12<sup>th</sup> and during the Canvass on June 13th, we found that all information was correct and accurate. The General Registrar, Lynette Wright along with the Electoral Board wish to thank each and every one for their hard work and dedication to the election process. Upon completion of the Canvass, all ballots were delivered to the Clerk of The Circuit Court along with appropriate signatures for delivery.

Mrs. Lynette Wright, General Registrar along with Mrs. Gwen Akers-Booker were able to get the necessary papers faxed and submitted to the Virginia Department of Elections to certify that all information reported was true as reported.

Meeting Adjourned at 10:30 A.M.

Gwendolyn Ø . Akers-Booker

Gwendolyn Akers-Booker Electoral Board Secretary